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The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva, presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights (OHCHR) in Geneva, and has the honor to refer to the Latter's communication
dated July 17" 2019 - concerning the call for inputs by the Working Group on discrimination
against women and girls, for the thematic report on “Women’s Human Rights in the Changing
World of Work”, which due to be presented to the 44" session of Human Rights Council in June
2020.

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar is pleased to attach, herewith, the responses on the
questionnaire circulated by the Working Group on discrimination against women and girls, as
received by Qatar Social Work Foundation, within the framework of its term of references, and
its affiliated centers in accordance with its founding documents and statutes.

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office
of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) in Geneva, the assurances of its highest
consideration.

OHCHR - Palais Wilson

52, rue des Paquis

CH-1201 Geneva 10

Email: wgdiscriminationwomen@ohchr.org

27 - 29, avenue du Bouchet - 1209 Genéve
Tél. 022798 8500 - Fax: 02279104 85 - E-mail : geneva@mota.gov.qa

165274 DA =



